HEADQUARTERS CAMP HANFORD
Public Information Office
Camp Hanford, Washington

11 July 1956

Mr. Click Relander, City Editor
The Yakima Daily Republic
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr., Relander:

Receipt of your request of 9 July 1956 is acknowledged. I am
enclosing the picture of the eagle in our forward area, as you re-
quested. Also included is the story and photo caption that went
along with it. It is hoped that you can use these items.

In my opinion, Mr. Barker, the photographer, took an excellent
picture. He is, justifiably, quite proud of it. I hope you can
give it some publicity.

Thank you for your interest.

Sincerely yours,

JEROME R SEIMER
2d Lt, AGC
Public Information Officer




